
 

 

  
 

 
 

Monday, 18 July 2022 
 
 

MAJOR OLD SOUTH HEAD ROAD UPGRADE 
 

Member for Vaucluse Gabrielle Upton MP today announced a major road upgrade is on the 
way for Old South Head Road between Newcastle Street, Rose Bay and O’Sullivan Road, 
North Bondi. 
 
Ms Upton said the crucial work would take place between July 20 and July 29 2022, creating 
a smoother and safer transit experience for all road users. 
 
“This is good news for our local community who have raised concerns about the condition of 
Old South Head Road, particularly since the heavy rain.  
 
“These works will produce a smoother and safer road surface and consistent driving 
conditions for motorists,” Ms Upton said. 
 
Work will take place up to four nights a week between 8pm and 5am. During construction 
there will be some temporary traffic changes to maintain the safety of road users, 
pedestrians and workers including traffic controls and reduced speed limits. Those changes 
include lane closures along the construction zone which may affect travel times. Vehicular 
access, including buses, and access to homes and businesses will be maintained 
throughout the construction period. 
 
For more information about this project, please email info.harbour@ConnectSydney.com.au.  
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